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NHP Southern Command Investigates 10
th

 Motorcycle Fatality for 2017 
 

On Saturday, September 16, 2017 at approximately 1:17 p.m., Troopers from the Nevada 

Highway Patrol were dispatched to a motorcycle crash on State Route 160. 

 

The preliminary crash investigation revealed that a maroon Harley Davidson was traveling 

westbound on SR160 west of mile marker 18 in the right travel lane. The rider of the Harley lost 

control. As the roadway curved left, the Harley entered the north paved shoulder. The front of 

the Harley struck the guardrail fence and the rider was ejected. 

 

The male rider who was later identified as 59 year old Las Vegas resident, William Hoach, 

succumbed to injuries sustained in the crash and was pronounced deceased on scene. 

 

This crash marks NHP Southern Command’s 10th motorcycle fatality for 2017. 

Please contact Trooper C. Stuenkel at 702-469-3882 or Trooper J. Buratczuk at 702-533-6808 

with any questions. 
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